
From: Dale W. Key
To: Rep.PhilBarnhart@state.or.us; Rep.CliffBentz@state.or.us; rep.barbarasmithwarner@state.or.us; Rep Buehler;

Rep Hernandez; Rep.MarkJohnson@state.or.us; Rep Marsh; Rep.RobNosse@state.or.us; Rep Smith G
Cc: LRO
Subject: Vote NO on, Oregon Senate Bill #181A
Date: Saturday, May 06, 2017 4:35:43 PM

Dear Oregon Representative's;
 
This bill is wrong for so many reasons, I know that the State in 1.8 billion dollars in
the whole. This is not the bill Oregon needs to fix its cash flow. As a member of, The
Little Des Chutes Grange #939 and other non-profits that doe's good things for the
community like, Scholarships', Food Give-A-Ways each month, $ donations to our
Community Kitchen and other needs in our local, we do not need more things to pay for
or more detailed book keeping to stay on top of. This will make the burden of providing
community service just too great for all volunteer organizations.
 
Please give this Senate Bill #181A your utmost consideration for a NO vote.
 
Fix our PERS problem by appointing a "Non PERS" membership committee to take over
 
Dale W. Key and Veryl J. Key
52675 Center Dr.
La Pine, OR 97739
 
David and Beverly Coen
28117 Twin Drive
La Pine, OR 97739
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